
Are you interested in learning some carpentry skills? 
 

The Summer School Dual Credit Program is for you! 
  
KPR is pleased to partner with Fleming College to offer an Intro to Carpentry course.  
This dual credit course is for students in grades 11 or 12. The course is 45hrs of 
instructional time on campus at Fleming Sutherland Campus in Peterborough.  Students 
successful in the course earn both a high school credit, and a Fleming College 
Carpentry Program credit.  Summer school sessions will run for four weeks during the 
month of July, please see campus schedules below for more details.  Bus transportation 
to and from Thomas A. Stewart Secondary School is provided.   
 
Thomas A. Stewart SS @ Fleming College Sutherland Campus – Intro to 
Carpentry:  9 am – 2 pm (Leave TAS 8:30am - return 2:30 pm)  
 
Our CRPT 22 summer school course will run on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. The 
dates of classes will be: 
 
July 8, 9, 10, 15, 16, 17, 22, 23, and 24. 

 
What are Dual Credits? 

  
Dual Credit courses are college courses delivered by the college faculty to secondary 
school students. If successful, students will get both secondary school and college 
credit(s). There are no costs associated with Dual Credit courses for secondary school 
students.  Dual Credit courses are designed to assist students in making a seamless 
transition from secondary school to college or to an apprenticeship. One of the greatest 
advantages of taking a Dual Credit course is having college experience.  

 


